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Columbiana Hi Tech LLC

December 6, 2008

Mr. E. William Brach, Director

Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Certificate of Compliance USA/9234/BF-85 (NCI-21-PF-1 Protective Shipping Package)
Dear Sir:

Columbiana Hi Tech LLC (;‘CHT”) is the registered owner of the subject United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (“US NRC”) Certificate of Compliance (“CoC”) that is scheduled to
expire on 12.31.08.

CHT requests that the subject CoC not be renewed and not issued to any other third party.
Further, CHT requests that all known users be notified that the CoC has expired and shall not be

renewed. Please contact the undersigned with any question that may arise regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

PR

Thomas F Dougherty

Chief Executive Officer
Distribution:

Regular Mail to the US NRC

Electronic email to Don Olson CHT
Electronic email to Nancy Osgood US NRC
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